
 

PASTORAL COUNCIL       

Pastoral Council has called a “special” planning 
meeting May 30 to address our much needed 
maintenance needs of our Church, school,       
landscape and grounds and Parish house       
buildings! All members of the Pastoral Council, 
Finance committee, school advisory board,      
Consejo Hispano, parish resource, Stewardship 
and Building and Grounds committees have been 
invited to this very important gathering. Please 
contact any or all of the committees with your 
ideas, concerns as we plan for the “now” and the 
future.  
 

PRAISE 
WORSHIP / ‘to praise' 

Happy Easter! Mark your calendars for our 
“Free” Cathedral Concert Series. Please join us 
and show your support as we host this music   
series inviting our neighbors and the entire      
Diocese to the beauty and sounds of the              
Cathedral. Look for our suggestion box; we are 
looking to hear from you!  
 

GATHER 
COMMUNITY / ‘to gather'  

Mark your calendars! Parish Picnic June 29 and 
“Taste of the Parish” Sept. 7. Want to help? Please 
give us a call. Look for upcoming announcements 
and more information.              

GROW 
FORMATION / ‘to grow'  

“Come Holy Spirit” Blessing to all those who 
through this Easter season will or have been   
baptized, received 1st communion and              
confirmation. Registration for Family Faith       
Formation will begin in June. Looking forward to 
ministering with you! 
 

 SERVE 

OUTREACH / 'to serve'                                               
Thank you for support of “Red Rhino” and Catholic 
Charities. Do you know of any needs in the          
community? Please bring them to our attention.  
 

SUPPORT 
ADMINISTRATION / ‘to support'  

Parish budget is being prepared for 2019/20. 

Weekly offertory for this fiscal year is running 

below budget, please see bulletin for details. Can 

you help make up the difference? BMA, Bishop’s 

Ministry appeal is still a little behind; we have 

232 donations or 9% of our parish participation. 

Is there a reason why you have not helped out? 

Please contact Father Armistead or Deacon Greg 

with your concerns or ideas. We would really like 

to hear from you. We really need everyone’s   

support  

Pastoral Council Members: 
John Rieschick        Carla Donaldson        Maria Parker Linda Paz       Belinda Squires 
      

Pastor: John Armistead   Pastoral Associate: Deacon Greg Yeager 

Cathedral of the Annunciation  

 

LEADERSHIP NIGHT REPORT 
 

May 14, 2019 Our Leadership Commissions held their monthly meeting to plan and oversee the    

ministry of the parish in the areas of Worship, Community, Formation, Outreach, and                     

Administration. They meet on the Second Tuesday of each month and parishioners are invited to 
attend. This report highlights each commission's efforts. Visit the website for pictures. 


